Iwan Davies

From: Michael Southwell <Michael.Southwell@safework.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 20 February 2019 3:00 PM

To: Iwan Davies

Subject: Re: New England Solar (SSD 9255) - Notice of Exhibition (Agencies)
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Security Classification:UNCLASSIFIED
Good Afternoon Iwan.
Thank you for your email advising of the Development Application in our region.

SafeWork NSW has no objection or further advice regarding conditions of consent based on the information
provided other than compliance to existing Work Health & Safety legislation.

Regards,

Michael Southwell
Acting Manager — New England North West
Regional Operations and Sector Initiatives
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Please consider the environment before printing this email



From: lwan Davies [mailto:iwan.davies@planning.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 19 February 2019 5:23 PM
Subject: New England Solar (SSD 9255) - Notice of Exhibition (Agencies)

New England Solar Farm
(SSD 9255)
EIS Exhibition
Good afternoon,

UPC Renewables has submitted a Development Application (DA) for the New England Solar Farm, located
approximately 6km east of the township of Uralla, within the Uralla Shire local government area.

The proposal involves the construction, operation and decommissioning of a 720 megawatt photovoltaic solar farm
and development of associated infrastructure, including an energy storage facility and grid connection.

The DA and Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) will be on public exhibition from Wednesday 20 February 2019
until Wednesday 20 March 2019.

The documents will be available on the Department’s website from the commencement of the exhibition period
(http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view job&job id=9255).

It would be appreciated if you could provide your comment on the proposal, including advice on recommended
conditions of consent, by Thursday 14 March 2019.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Kind regards
lwan

Iwan Davies

A/Team Leader | Resource & Energy Assessments | Planning Services
320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001

T02 9274 6296

E iwan.davies@planning.nsw.gov.au
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